
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: October 3, 2022 
 
To: All clergy and religious, school principals & staff, parish 

secretaries, campus ministers, directors of faith formation, social 
action ministers 

 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, associate director, Justice and Peace Ministries 
  
Re:  CRS Rice Bowl 2023 – Order your materials 

           
 
New orders or order updates for free CRS Rice Bowl materials must be 
submitted to Catholic Relief Services by Saturday, October 15. If your parish 
or school has participated in Rice Bowl in the past, you may have already or 
will soon receive a mailing from CRS with your order form. 
 
You can also update or place a new order for materials online at 
http://www.crsricebowl.org/order. Orders will ship in January 2023.  
 
As a reminder, CRS Rice Bowl Grants are funded by this annual campaign. 
Applications for grants are accepted on a rolling basis. Click here to learn more 
about and to apply for a CRS Rice Bowl Grant. 
 
For questions or more information on Catholic Relief Services or CRS Rice 
Bowl, please contact me at jhoffacker@archatl.com or 404-920-7898.  
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